
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building  1026 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for PAL Fields recreational lighting in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Totowa, located at 537 Totowa 

Road, Totowa, NJ 07512.  

The funding would be used for the purchase and installation of poles and new LED lights for the 

football field and Lincoln 90 baseball field at the Totowa PAL Fields complex, located at 150 

Chamberlain Avenue in Totowa. This project will help provide a safe outdoor recreation space 

for all Totowa residents. These lights will not only be used during scheduled sporting events, but 

by multiple community groups for other activities that take place at these fields throughout the 

year. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

S 
Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress  
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